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INFORMATION
REMINDERS

Please can all children

have their coats with

them now that the

weather is wetter and

colder as we are still

outoors during the day

EVENTS
Dates for new academic year

2022/2023

Y6 Humphry Davy 
Tuesday 4th October 2022

Y6 at Mounts Bay
Thursday 6th October

7th October Perranuthnoe

Class Beach School

Tuesday 11th October 
Supporting Early Readers

Workshop

Wednesday 12th October
Harvest Festival

Parent governor meetings:
08.11.22 -  2.00pm
12.01.23 -  9.00am 
03.03.23 - 2.00pm
24.04.23 - 9.00am 
22.06.23 - 2.00pm

INSET days
5-10 June 2023

Sports days
Friday 16th June 2023 @

2.00pm

Good afternoon everyone,
This week I have compiled a parent information


folder which you will find below. I know some

parents mentioned that information was


sometimes difficult to find so this should make it

easier. The majority of useful information such

as term dates, menus etc can be found on the


website in just 2 clicks so please have a go. If you

still have difficulties then please let me know or if

there is something else you would like to see on


the website just contact me. 



I had a productive meeting at the school in

Antwerp earlier in the week. We were joined by


headteachers from around Europe and the

Belgian National Agency and we managed to

complete the draft report for the completed


project, “Back to the Future.” The report will be

uploaded onto the Erasmus platform when it is

submitted on 31st October so I will send a link


then.



Have a lovely weekend



Paula Blackburn



INFORMATION

Music Lessons
If any children are interested in music lessons please contact the office or

you go direct to the CMST website.  We currently have guitar and drum

lessons and these start from Y2.  We can also offer Piano lessons and they
can start  from  Reception, you will need to go to the website

www.cmst.co.Uk  and click on the Express Interest part.  The music teacher

will be given your details  and if there are enough students to make it viable

they will contact you.

of
the 

Clubs
 Monday  - KS1 Netball - Miss Reeve 
                   KS2 Netball - Miss Symons
Tuesday -  Whole school - Choir - Mrs Basher
Thursday - KS2 Footballl club - Mr Height
                   

Perranuthnoe Class - Enheduanna for amazing focus and application in Phonics

and Maths. Brilliant Freddie fingers!

Hendra Class have two stars of the week, both for their focus and hard work in

English and they are Ben and Riley

Godrevy Class -  Kyan for a fantastic attitude towards his work and being a caring

and helpful member of our class 

Head Lice 

There has been a case of Head Lice reported in Class 1, please check your

child/ren and treat accordingly.

Beach school for Perranuthnoe Class Fri 7th Oct. Please wear appropriate

clothes with school jumper and remember to bring your raincoat and water

bottle.




http://www.cmst.co.uk/


CLASS UPDATE

In Godrevy Class this week we have been learning

about poetry- specifically haikus, tankas and renga

poetry.
Here are our poems:

Animals Hibernating
The days are colder
Storms are blowing wildly
Lazy hedgehogs nap.

Leaves
Very colourful
Leaves are falling everywhere
Orange, red, yellow.

We loved writing the rengas because we clapped

the syllables and worked with our friends.

By Isabelle and Daniel

Charging and remissions
We are presently reviewing our Charging and Remissions policy due to the rises in

costs. Although the cost of swimming has risen, along with transport, we have

decided to subsidise the rise from our Sport Premium so the cost will remain the

same.
Books which are lost or damaged beyond repair will be charged at £5 per book.

Please treat our books with care, they are usually part of a reading scheme and cost

over £70 for us to replace the scheme.


